
 

Per Indiana Governor Eric J. Holcomb's Stay at Home order issued, Mindful and Modern 
Therapy Services is considered and "Essential Business" and we remain open to provide 
therapy services and provide families with options . We currently have no employee or 
families that have tested positive for COVID-19. https://www.in.gov/gov/3232.htm 

We are committed to maintaining a safe environment: 

MMT remains committed to providing medically recommended services to clients whose 
families still need or want services.  All families are provided with a choice to put services on 
hold or to continue services with specific guidelines. 

The management team at MMT is in constant communication throughout the day and 
evening.  We are continuously working up productive solutions to provide quality services and 
maintain safety during these times.  It is our mission to continue to provide high quality 
services to clients whose families choose to still want services.  During the Week of 3/16 our 
Board Certified Behavior Analyst began using telehealth services to help facilitate social 
distancing.  

We ask RBT’s and clients to: 

• Continue to wash hands (both yours and your child’s) multiple times per day.  

• Implement Social Distancing as much as you can. 

• Sessions should be 1:1. 

• Sessions will not take place and will be put on hold if the client or RBT has symptoms or 
fever.  If they symptomatic, at risk, or live with at-risk individuals we ask the utilize the option 
to self quarantine. 

• In an effort to increase social distancing, we have moved clients to in home-based services. 
Home-based services are the best option to both provide ongoing services while lessening 
the number of direct and indirect contacts. Rather than coming in contact with multiple 
patients throughout the day.  We will continue to monitor the situation on a daily basis and 
if at any time we feel that the safety of our clients or RBT’s are compromised services will be 
put on hold. 

If you have questions or concerns, please reach out to us at 317.460.4147, or at 
hello@montessoriaba.com

https://www.in.gov/gov/3232.htm

